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7  th   India-Brunei Foreign Office Consultations  

The 7th Foreign Office Consultations between India and Brunei Darussalam was held
on 24th June 2019 in New Delhi.   The Indian side was led by Smt.  Vijay Thakur  Singh,
Secretary  (East)  and  Brunei  side  was  led  by  Hajah  Siti  Norishan  Haji  Abdul  Ghafor,
Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Brunei.  





The Consultations covered broad areas of bilateral relations including political, trade
and  investment,  defence  and  cultural  relations.   The  two  sides  also  exchange  views  on
regional and multilateral issues.  Among the specific topics discussed were cooperation in
Energy,  Education,  Capacity  Building,  ICT,  Space  Research,  Trade  and  Investment,
Agriculture  and  Food  Processing  including  Halal  Foods,  Health  and  Pharmaceuticals,
Defence, Culture, Sports & Tourism and Gems & Jewellery.  The Brunei delegation also held
separate meetings with Secretary, Ministry of Petroleum and Natural Gas Dr. M. M. Kutty;
Secretary,  Ministry  of  Human  Resources  Development,  Shri  R.  Subramanyam  and  Joint
Secretary, Foreign trade and ASEAN, Department of Commerce, Shri Rajneesh.







The next round of FOC will be held at mutually agreed dates in Brunei Darussalam.
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